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Data Trends are produced by the Research and Training Center for
Children's Mental Health, Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health
Institute, University of South Florida, Tampa. Data Trends are funded by
the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA, U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services. There are two Data Trends products: 1) Summaries,
which detail recent, published articles on systems of care for children
with emotional and behavioral disabilities and their families, and; 2)
News Briefs, which highlight related items or events of interest to the
field.
*******************************************************************
This News Brief alerts you to a new book in the Systems of Care for
Children’s Mental Health Series, published by Paul H. Brookes. 
Edited by Mario Hernandez, Ph.D., and Sharon Hodges, Ph.D., of the Louis
de la Parte Florida Mental Health Institute, “Developing outcome
strategies in children’s mental health” provides an opportunity to learn
what strategies have worked for systems and agencies of all sizes across
the country as the authors share their challenges and successes in
tracking information about the populations they serve, the services
provided, and the results achieved. The table of contents for
“Developing outcome strategies in children’s mental health” is available
at the following link:
http://www.brookespublishing.com/store/books/hernandez-5206/index.htm
*******************************************************************
If you missed previous Data Trends publications of Summaries or News
briefs, visit the main Data Trends page:
http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu/rtcpubs/datatrendshp.htm
For information about the Data Trends project, or about the Research and
Training Center, visit our website at: http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu 
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